
 

 

 

 
 

For Immediate Release:  
November 28, 2018 
 

Fab Lab Open House 
 

The School District of Altoona Fab Lab will 
open its doors to the parents, students and  
the community at large tomorrow night,  
November 28, 5:00 – 7:00 pm. 

Participants at the Fab Lab Open House, 4th grade or older, will have the opportunity to create a laser 
engraved picture keepsake – and guests of all ages are welcome to just come and explore the facility!  

 “Mark your calendar for tomorrow night, 5:00-7:00 pm. You don’t want to miss our Fab Lab Open 
House. This event represents a cooperative effort between school district staff and Jamf employees. The 
project is funded by many area generous sponsors that will be recognized at the event. Everyone is 
welcome and many will walk away with a memento from using these state-of-the-art technology tools,” 
said Dr. Ronald Walsh, Interim Superintendent.  

The Altoona Fab Lab is a project-based learning environment designed to provide students with the 
capacities to create products and develop skills that will propel them into the skilled work force of the 
21st Century! 

 

 

**** 
Joyce Orth, Executive Assistant  715-839-6032 

jorth@altoona.k12.wi.us 

### 

The Fab Lab is located in the Altoona Intermediate/Middle 
School building, at 1903 Bartlett Avenue 

If you go:  Participants should bring a digital photo to the event 
(must be in 4th grade or older to participate in the project). 
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